
Meeting Reminder: 

We will be meeting Wednesday, June 8 

at 7pm. 

May has been a 

very busy month.  

I am a couple of 

days late with 

this newsletter.  

After the Na-

tional Conven-

tion in Reno, I 

needed a couple 

of days to wind 

down. 

May 31 marked 

the last day of 

petitioning for 

Larry Sharpe and 

other independ-

ent candidates 

looking to get on 

the ballot in No-

vember. 

This issue will be 

mainly a conven-

tion and petition-

ing recap. 

 

Disclaimer:  This is my reaction 

to the National Convention in 

Reno. 

We had 3 jam packed days of busi-

ness that is guaranteed to set a new 

path for the Libertarian Party. 

The Mises Caucus, of which I’m a 

member, won every elected position. 

The focus is going to be more sup-

port at the State and County levels, 

with clear messaging espousing liber-

tarian values. We will be concen-

trating on rights that belong to eve-

ryone.   

“Libertarians embrace the concept that all 

people are born with certain inherent 

rights. We reject the idea that a natural 

right can ever impose an obligation upon 

others to fulfill that “right.” We uphold and 

defend the rights of every person, 

regardless of their race, ethnicity, or any 

other aspect of their identity. Government 

should neither deny nor abridge any 

individual’s human right based upon sex, 

wealth, ethnicity, creed, age, national origin, 

personal habits, political preference, or 

sexual orientation. “ 

Special points of 

interest: 

• Get Involved 

• Civil Disobedience 

• Run for office 

• Don’t get bogged 

down in partisan 

politics 

• Liberty First 

• Compassion 

• Self-responsibility 

• Voluntary transac-

tions 

• Homeschooling 

May was busy! 
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This story can fit 150-200 words. 

One benefit of using your news-

letter as a promotional tool is that 

you can reuse content from other 

marketing materials, such as press 

releases, market studies, and re-

ports. 

While your main goal of distrib-

uting a newsletter might be to sell 

your product or service, the key 

to a successful newsletter is mak-

ing it useful to your readers. 

A great way to add useful content 

to your newsletter is to develop 

and write your own articles, or 

include a calendar of upcoming 

events or a special offer that pro-

motes a new product. 

You can also research articles or 

find “filler” articles by accessing 

the World Wide Web. You can 

write about a variety of topics but 

try to keep your articles short. 

Much of the content you put in 

your newsletter can also be used 

for your Web site. Microsoft Pub-

lisher offers a simple way to con-

vert your newsletter to a Web 

publication. So, when you’re fin-

ished writing your newsletter, 

convert it to a Web site and post 

it. 

Microsoft Publisher includes thou-

sands of clip art images from 

which you can choose and import 

into your newsletter. There are 

also several tools you can use to 

draw shapes and symbols. 

Once you have chosen an image, 

place it close to the article. Be 

sure to place the caption of the 

image near the image. 

This story can fit 75-125 words. 

Selecting pictures or graphics is an 

important part of adding content 

to your newsletter. 

Think about your article and ask 

yourself if the picture supports or 

enhances the message you’re 

trying to convey. Avoid selecting 

images that appear to be out of 

context. 

Inside Story Headline 

Inside Story Headline 

If the newsletter is distributed 

internally, you might comment 

upon new procedures or im-

provements to the business. Sales 

figures or earnings will show how 

your business is growing. 

Some newsletters include a col-

umn that is updated every issue, 

for instance, an advice column, a 

book review, a letter from the 

president, or an editorial. You can 

also profile new employees or top 

customers or vendors. 

This story can fit 100-150 words. 

The subject matter that appears in 

newsletters is virtually endless. 

You can include stories that focus 

on current technologies or inno-

vations in your field. 

You may also want to note busi-

ness or economic trends, or make 

predictions for your customers or 

clients. 
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“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 



 

 

Here’s my pictorial recap of the National Convention in Reno. 
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The Erie County Libertarian Party is the official 

affiliate of the Libertarian Party of New York and 

was founded in 2015 to advance the Libertarian  

Party in Erie County, New York. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Duane Whitmer 

Chairman ECLP 

dwhitmer@lpny.org 

 

Contacts 

Copies of the 

newsletter are on our 

website. 

www.eriecountylp.org 

 

Erin Becker 

Vice Chair 
Maura Botsford 

Secretary 

Mitchell Trzaska 

Treasurer 

ECLP Monthly 

Meetings will be 

held on the 2nd 

Wednesday of 

each month at 

The Critchen 

3377 Clinton St. 

West Seneca, NY 

at 7pm. 

mailto:dwhitmer@lpny.org
http://www.eriecountylp.org

